
VENTURA COUNTY’S 

PESTICIDE NOTIFICATION 

PILOT PROJECT 

DO YOU LIVE IN 

THE NYELAND 

ACRES AREA AND 

ARE INTERESTED IN 

RECEIVING PRIOR 

NOTIFICATION OF 

CA RESTRICTED 

USE PESTICIDES? 

 

Please Join the Ventura County 

Department of Agriculture and Weights 

& Measures for Coffee and Pastries, to 

learn more about the Pilot Project and 

how to sign up… 

Thursday, May 12, 2022  
6:30 pm – 8:00 pm  

Nyeland Acres Boys & Girls Club 

3334 Santa Clara Ave, Oxnard 

English, Spanish and Mixteco Translation Provided 

 

You Can Sign 

up for Text or 

Email 

Notifications! 
 

For more information, 

please call our office in 

Camarillo (805)388-4222 or 

Santa Paula (805) 933-2926. 

For information in Mixteco, 

call (805)501-9415. 

 


